

City of CHARLOTTE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Lewis and City Council Members

FROM: Gregg Guetschow, City Manager

SUBEJECT: Tri-County Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan

DATE: May 20, 2016

City Council has been asked to adopt a resolution in support of the hazard mitigation plan prepared by the Tri-County Regional Planning Commission.

I have reviewed the entire plan and find no reasons for concern regarding its approval by the City Council. It is for the most part a catalog of various potential hazards affecting communities in the region. Those affecting the City of Charlotte are largely related to severe weather.

A copy of the plan is available on line at http://www.mitcrpc.org/Land%20Use/2015 Hazard Mitigation Plan.pdf.